
Allen  Creek Greenway  MasteR  Plan
Community-wide  Meeting

February 16, 2017 
6:30-8:30 p.m.
City  Hall  (301  E.  Huron  Street)
2nd  floor,  Council  Chambers

You are invited to a meeting to 
discuss the Allen Creek Greenway 
Master Plan project. The first 
hour of the meeting will include 
a background presentation. An 
open house format in the second 
hour will allow the public to view 
trail types and potential route 
alignment displays. There will be 
opportunities for participants to 
ask questions of the project team 
and to provide feedback. 

Learn   More:
Visit a2gov.org/allencreekgreenway 
to learn more about the project 
and review past meeting materials 

Contact  information: 
Connie Pulcipher, R.L.A.
Systems Planner
Systems Planning Unit
City of Ann Arbor 
Phone: 734.794.6430 ext. 43731
cpulcipher@a2gov.org


